School Letterhead
Date
Dear Parent or Guardian:
This letter has been sent to you in response to a bed bug being found in your child’s classroom.  Although it is often very difficult to identify the source of the bed bug and pinpoint how it was brought into the school, our staff is in the process of conducting a thorough inspection of the school and treating appropriately where necessary.  We will continue to monitor the situation and consult with public health and pest control professionals to eliminate any bed bugs in the building and to minimize the potential for future bed bug activity in the school.  

Although beg bugs are a nuisance, they have not been known to spread disease.  Anyone who comes in direct contact with bed bugs or their eggs can unknowingly carry them into their home or workplace.  They are easily spread by moving beds, furniture, luggage, or clothing from one location to another.  For this reason, it is important that you inspect your child’s backpack, lunch bag and other items regularly for the presence of bedbugs.  
The Cuyahoga County Board of Health recommends that you routinely check your residence for signs of bed bug activity.  Eliminating an extensive bed bug infestation can be a very challenging and costly process, so it is very important to begin treatments and prevention practices as soon as a problem is identified.

Bed bugs require blood to survive and reproduce, so they will typically look to bite any areas of exposed skin while you are asleep.  The bites may not hurt at first, but may become swollen and itch a few days later, much like a mosquito bite.  Most bed bug bites do not usually necessitate medical treatment.  Wash the affected area with soap and water and then apply Calamine lotion to help dry out the bumps and stop the itching.  If allergic reactions persist, an antibiotic cream or topical steroid, such as Hydrocortisone, will help take care of the infection.  Please contact your physician with specific medical questions.
If you have any questions regarding bed bugs or our response efforts, please feel free to contact the Principal or School Nurse.  Detailed information on bed bugs and appropriate control measures can be obtained on the Board of Health’s web site (www.ccbh.net).  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.   

Sincerely,

Principal or School Nurse












